
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/30/2020 6:17:40 PM

First name: Nolan

Last name: Myers

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I personally do not agree with the idea of timber harvest/sales taking place within the Nooksack

Watershed. I believe it would be detrimental to the overall health and well being of the Riparian Zones and the

water/ecosystem quality of the Nooksack River. Please consider this and the other negative effects that a clear

cut or any other type of harvest would have on the surrounding environment. The Salmon, Steelhead, and other

native species would suffer do to this harvest. Please on behalf of the people of Washington state and the vital

species in this watershed, do not allow this harvest to happen. 

Thank you 


